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Dear Editor, 
I wish to submit an original research article entitled “[The Role of Psychological Empowerment and Job Satisfaction on Turnover Intentions Directly and Indirectly through Affective Commitment on Registered Nurses in Healthcare Industry of Twin Cities (Islamabad and Rawalpindi) of Pakistan]. 
I confirm that this work is original and has not been published elsewhere, nor is it currently under consideration for publication elsewhere.
In this paper, we report on Psychological Empowerment impact on turnover intentions of employees working in Healthcare Industry of Twin Cities (Islamabad and Rawalpindi) of Pakistan. This is significant because this study has taken the “[Psychological Empowerment along with the Job Satisfaction, which is further investigated in Healthcare Industry of Twin Cities, which has not previously been investigated in developing countries like Pakistan (references are mentioned in manuscript).
  
I believe that this manuscript is appropriate for publication by international journal of engineering and technology and because this work is novel and bridging the gap by integrating and investigating the unexplored variables in one framework and further it matches the aims and scope of this journal.  
The novelty of this manuscript lies in investigation of Psychological Empowerment impact on turnover intentions of employees working in Healthcare Industry of Twin Cities (Islamabad and Rawalpindi) of Pakistan.
Second novelty of this study lies in providing new body of knowledge in the form of literature review which integrated, the disperse scholastic work of such Psychological Empowerment impact on turnover intentions along with job satisfaction in health care industry of Pakistan . 
Results revealed different and interesting findings which pave the ways for implications and future research 
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Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. 
Sincerely,
Dr. Syed Haider Ali Shah


